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Dear Parent/Guardian, 





I am so excited about having your child in my class!  I'd like to take a moment to introduce myself.  My name is Gabrielle Gregorie.  This is my sixth year teaching!  I have taught first grade for six years. Every year has been exciting and memorable, as I have been lucky to teach such wonderful children. I have previously taught in Charleston, South Carolina and I am over the moon to be joining the CREECS family this year. CREECS is a great place and I am so happy to be home and teaching where I truly enjoy being around enthusiastic students, staff, and parents. 





	McClellanville, South Carolina is originally where I called home.  However, I have lived in many places including Greenwood, SC, Charleston, SC, and I am thrilled to have finally settled back to my roots in McClellanville.  I graduated from the Lander University with a Bachelor’s Degree in Early Childhood Education and graduated from The Citadel with a Master’s Degree in Literacy. When I’m not at school, some of my favorite activities are being outdoors, fishing, playing with George (my Goldendoodle), boating, reading, going to the beach, and watching football during football season -  �GO TIGERS!  





      I hope to your child will consider our classroom a home away from home.  I will provide each of them the opportunity to grow, thrive and succeed academically, developmentally and socially! I can't wait to teach your child this year and get to know your family.  Please do not hesitate to call or stop by anytime.  By working together, we are going to have a great year! 





Sincerely, 


									Gabrielle Gregorie


									ggregorie@creecs.org





I look forward to talking with you at our Open House Night on Monday, August 19th @ 6:00!











